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3rd November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 5 and 6 British Museum Trip – 22nd November  
 
This term, children in year 5 and 6 will be learning about ancient civilisations (Ancient Egypt and 
The Maya). In order to enrich their learning experience, we would like to take the children to 
the British Museum on Monday 22nd November. During the trip, children will have the 
opportunity to explore a range of historical artefacts and hear from experts about what life was 
like during these fascinating periods of history.  
 
We believe the trip offers the children a unique learning experience, which will really engage 
our pupils in their historical learning. To enable this trip to go ahead, we are asking for a 
contribution of £14.50 per child to be paid via SchoolsBuddy to cover the coach travel to the 
museum. Although the contribution is voluntary, if parents are able but unwilling to contribute, 
future trips may not go ahead. Our school has supplemented this trip to reduce the cost. We 
appreciate that some families might find it particular difficult to contribute all or part of the 
suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, please contact Mr Galvin or Miss 
Webb in confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made. By paying 
the contribution via the Schoolsbuddy system, this is accepted as consent for your child to 
attend this trip. 
 
The coach will leave school at 8.20am promptly, so we are asking for the children to be at school 
for registration by 8am at the latest. We will return at approximately 4.15pm. The children will 
need to bring a packed lunch with them in a rucksack or a bag that they can easily carry with 
them throughout the day. They need to wear school uniform, however they can wear shoes 
appropriate for the site and weather. They will need to bring a water bottle with them and 
weather-appropriate clothing. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let us know.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 
Rob Neary        Zoe Penicotte-Henrie     
(KS2 Leader and Year 5 Class Teacher) (Year 6 Class Teacher) 
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